
From: Payne, Whitney
To: Burton, Kim
Cc: Westen, Jacob
Subject: Discovery issue WM-2017-0151/SM-2017-0150
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 3:05:24 PM

Judge Burton:
 
I am reaching out to you regarding the acquisition case between Elm Hills and Missouri Utilities. Staff
sent several data requests and has received responses to many of the requests made of Elm Hills,
however, we have not received a response to the requests sent to Missouri Utilities, due December
28, 2016. Jacob and I as the attorneys on this matter, reached out to Mr. Gary Cover of Elm Hills
twice. We were told we would have responses by Monday January 9, 2017, but we have received no
further contact.
 
Please advise as to how we might handle this situation going forward.
 
-W
 
Whitney Payne
Assistant Staff Counsel
Missouri Public Service Commission
(573) 751-8706
 
If you think adventure is dangerous, try routine. It is lethal. – Paulo Coelho
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